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Mr. Hamm,

As you know, the County of Lycoming will begin providing single stream recycling services to
the local hauling companies in our six county service area. We look forward to serving the local
hauling companies that provide single stream recycling services to Jersey Shore Borough
residents. It is our belief and commitment in the investment to handle single stream recycling
that this effort will enhance recycling collection by making it more convenient and lowering the
collection costs of the county and all those who participate; which will enable the County to
sustain recycling services to all our residents that are served by a local hauling company.

As the County is now offering single stream services, the County’s curb-side recycling pick-up
program is being discontinued. According to our records, Jersey Shore Borough residents
receive curb-side pick-up services pursuant to an Agreement dated February 17, 1992. Please be
advised that, pursuant to Paragraph 15(a) of that Agreement, the County is exercising its right to
terminate curb-side recycling services within the Borough, effective 60 days from the date of this
letter. The Borough’s final curbside pick-up will be performed by the County on November 7,
2014.

Starting September 2014, Borough residents can take advantage of the County’s single stream
recycling services through any independent hauler providing single stream pick-up services
within the Borough. Borough residents can sign up for that service by contacting your local
hauling company. As a reminder, single stream recycling allows the comingling of all recyclable
materials into a single recycling bin. Residents participating in the program do not need to sort
their recyclables into separate containers. The dates and frequency of curb-side pick up for
single stream recycling are at the discretion of independent haulers.

The County has enjoyed its relationship with Borough residents over the years, and we look
forward to continuing to serve Borough residents through the new single stream recycling

program.

Sincerely,
/ ‘

ason A. Yorks
Resource Recovery Manager
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